
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 
 
Ordinance:  O-21-25 
 
Title:  Annapolis Harbor Lines at 423 Chester Avenue on Back Creek 
 
Date:  June 4, 2025 
 
 
This ordinance amends the configuration of the Annapolis harbor line on Back Creek at 423 
Chester Avenue in  the vicinity of the Safe Harbor Annapolis piers  It has no fiscal impact.  
 
 
Prepared by Jake Trudeau, Budget Manager 
 


